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AGHM details

The AGM is on Monday May 13th at 7.30pm at St Andrew's Church Hall,
Church Lane, Eaton.

I have been looking back at Issue 6 of this Newsletter, which was issued
in May, 1990, just before the last AGM. I feel that I can quite safely
repeat much of which I said last time !

Please make an effort to attend. This has been another very eventful
year for the Yare Valley and this meeting is your opportunity to make
your views heard.

Guests at the AGHM

* We have a guest speaker, Chris Barringer, to address us when the
business of the meeting is finished.

* Don Vine of the City Parkland Rangers will be there with some
leaflets.

* Ulrich Kreise of the School of Environmental Sciences at UEA
will be also be there.

I featured Ulrich's appeal for information in the last
Newsletter, Issue 11.

If you haven't already given him your views on your three most

popular places and sites and views in the valley and your three
least liked places/sites and views, why not bring them along to
the meeting 7

Appeal for Maps

Someone mentioned to us that when they bought their house in the area,
the previous owner had left them some old maps of the area which showed
how the Valley had once been.

Unfortunately, when moving house later, but still within the area, these
maps were mislaid.
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Appeal for Maps continued...

If YOU have any old maps of the area, which you could lend to us so
that we could take a copy, we would be grateful. We are currently
looking into producing a map of our area.

Roy's Roof Planning Appeal

Roys®' are appealing against the decision which told them to remove the
ugly unauthorised ventilation plant on the roof of the Eaton Shopping
Centre.

If you find this an eyesore, please write in with your objections to the
Department of the Environment Planning Inspectorate, at Room 1203D,
Tollgate House, Houlton Street, Bristol BSZ 9DJ.

The reference to quote is Eaton Shopping Centre, Church Lane Eaton,
APP/G2625/A/91/175036.

Nominations wanted for the Committee

Anyone interested in spending a little time on the Society's work would
be very welcome. Nominations for Chairman, Treasurer, or committee
member should reach our Secretary, Anne Girling, at 14, Blakeney Close,
two days before the AGHM, please.

Rejoining the Society for 199171992

Having a healthy membership gives the Society much more influence. At
present, with well over 200 paid-up members, our membership is holding
up well, Please rejoin for 1991/1992 !

Our subscription remains at £1.00. This brings you a newsletter, issued
between four and six times a year, depending on what is happening in the
Valley.

Please send your renewal subscription of £1 with the form below to our
treasurer Gordon Prest, if you are unable to renew in person at the AGM.

Gordon's address is:
2 Cheyham Mount, Eaton, Norwich.
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I enclose my subscription (£1 per family) for membership of the
Yare Valley Society for 1991/1992.

Editor Janet Johnson, 21 Chalfont Walk, Norwich NR4 7HH
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